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On November 13 and 14, a 2-day special workshop was held under the main theme of "Corona Pandemic 

and Future of Humankind". As we know, the world is facing the pandemic of the Covid-19 since 

November 2019 which originated from China and it has been intimidating our human health from top to 

bottom. Actually, millions of lives across the globe have been infected. Our social, economical, political, 

and religious sectors have undergone dramatic changes. The workshop was held for the purpose to uplift 

the spirit of family members in Africa. It gave hope for a better tomorrow centered on Heavenly Parent 

and True Parents. 

 

On the first day, with 42 people attending, Heavenly Africa Branch Training Center President Jin-hwa 

Chung gave a lecture on the subject of "Social Transformation Caused by Corona and Direction of Life", 

and Heavenly Africa Branch Training Coordinator Andrico Tshaba gave a lecture under the theme of "3 

Key Words: Pride-Joy-Hope". On the second day, with 32 people attending online, Rev. Ahondjo Eugene 

gave a lecture under the theme of "Surviving Together in Building a Community of Universal Values, 

Interdependence and Mutual Prosperity" and as a second lecture, Ms. Hajung Panisi, who is in charge of 

accounting in the Heavenly Africa Branch Training Center gave a lecture entitled with "A Better 

Tomorrow" . 

 

We would like to bring you testimonies offered by some of the participants from this workshop. 

 

B.E. from Benin, "Good morning everyone. Thank you very much Rev. Chung and all the staff. We are 

grateful for your inspiring presentation and words of encouragement. I pray we have more of our brothers 



 

 

and sisters present next time. Thanks." 

 

 
 

W.O. from Zambia, "Thanks Rev. Chung we really were missing this guidance at this turning point, how 

to live with the Covid-19, and what is the providential meaning. Your lecture came on time" 

 

Ms. M.M. from WFWP Gabon, "Thank very much for this initiative as it was an instructive seminar, I 

have been waiting to have the providential meaning as we were passing through the pandemic. I am very 

much reassure now. Thank you Rev. Chung for the explanations." 

 

 

 


